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To: Knuuti, Karen
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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Dr. Knuuti,

Please do not allow for the expansion of the Juniper Ridge Landfill.

I believe the DEP stands for Department of Environmental Protection, although I understand
that economics is a big factor in this, please remember all the people’s health and total
environment this project will effect. Would your want yourself or any of your family living
near these toxic materials?

Thank you for your consideration.

Marianne McKinney

5 Kerry Gardens
Belfast, ME 04915
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